
Year 1 News
Welcome back. We hope you had a break and are looking forward to an exciting new

term with you all.

What we’re up to:

Talk for Writing

This half term, we will be looking at ‘The Storm
Whale’ by Benji Davies in our Talk for Writing.
We will learn the text by heart (imitate), change
parts of it together (innovate) and then create our
own stories using what we have learnt (invent).
We will be trying a new method for gathering
ideas for writing - using a double page spread,
one for banking ideas and one for writing our full
sentences.

Maths

In Maths, we will begin to look at Place Value to
50, using what we already know about number
bonds and applying this to larger numbers. We
will be using manipulatives in class and looking
at how numbers can be partitioned into tens and
ones. We will also introduce multiplication and
division and fractions.

Topics

Science: Plants

Geography: Climates and weather

RE: Hinduism

Music: Playing the boomwhackers

PE: Physical skills (sending and receiving)

PSHE: Relationships

DT: Textiles (making puppets)


